
 

         

     South Lamar Neighborhood 
Association 

 
 
1 September 2012 
 
To whom it may concern:  
 
The South Lamar Neighborhood Association, by vote of the 
membership present at the August 16, 2012 regular meeting, 
declares its support of the Wheatsville Coop’s intention to 
open another store, on South Lamar north of Ben White 
Boulevard. 
 
We explicitly state our support for the sales of beer and 
wine at that location for off-site consumption.    We hope 
the City Council will grant Wheatsville Coop the needed 
variance and permit those sales.  
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
Nancy Maclaine 
South Lamar Neighborhood Association President, 2012.  
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